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Immunisation sessions | November

Council’s free monthly immunisation sessions are held on the fi rst Thursday 
and the third Monday of the month.   

Thursday 7 November, 10.30am – 11.30am 

Monday 18 November, 2.30pm – 4.30pm

Sessions are held in the meeting rooms at COPACC.  

Immunisation is a simple, safe and effective way of protecting children against 
certain diseases.  

Colac Otway Shire Council immunisation team provides:

• Free immunisation

• No appointment necessary 

• Availability after school for secondary school catch-up

• Experienced nurse immunisers who can discuss any questions parents may have 

•  Next day upload to the Australian Childhood Immunisation Register to ensure 
continuity of benefi t payments and issue of school enrolment certifi cates.

For enquiries please contact Colac Otway Shire Immunisation Unit on 03 5232 9429.

Special Council meeting 

A Special Council meeting will be held on:

Wednesday 13 November 2019, 5pm at COPACC

Agenda items include:

• Election of the Mayor and Deputy Mayor

Copies of the agenda will be available at www.colacotway.vic.gov.au  on Friday 
8 November. Council meetings are open to the public and interested people 
are welcome to attend. 

Planning Committee Meeting 
Cancellation | Wednesday 13 November 2019

The Planning Committee Meeting scheduled for Wednesday 13 November, 2019 
has been cancelled. There are no planning matters to be determined by the 
Committee at this time.

COUNCIL PLAN & BUDGET – 
seeking your suggestions for 2020-21 and beyond 

Colac Otway Shire Council values community engagement and invites 
all residents to have their say on where they would like Council to focus 
community resources over the coming years.  

Council plan & budget drop-in sessions are being held in Apollo Bay and Colac.

APOLLO BAY    COLAC
WHEN    WHEN
Monday 4 November  Thursday 7 November 
2pm – 4pm    12pm – 2pm

WHERE    WHERE
125 Great Ocean Road  145 Murray Street
(in front of Apollo Bay Bakery) (in front of Target) 

The drop-in sessions are an opportunity for community members to make 
suggestions on existing service levels, new projects, asset maintenance or 
upgrades that may be considered over the coming years.

If you’re not able to attend one of these sessions, please go to the Council 
website and complete the online survey. Hard copies of the survey are available 
from Council’s Customer Service Centres in Colac and Apollo Bay. The survey is 
open from Monday, 28 October 2019 until Friday, 8 November 2019.

More information can be found at www.colacotway.vic.gov.au 


